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Dear State of Oregon Legislators, 

 

This is in response to HJR 201. I am opposed to increasing property taxes for 

Oregon residents. Since living in my current home, my property taxes have increased 

33% in eight years. This rate of increase is unsustainable with all the other increasing 

costs of living. To my knowledge funding public safety is already a part of our 

property taxes. I believe increasing property taxes would cause an undue burden on 

residents of Oregon, that are already experiencing hardships. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Tamara Ramirez 


